
Notice of HE Parker Reserve Tennis Club 

Annual General Meeting

All members are invited and encouraged to attend the AGM of HE Parker Reserve Tennis Club.

It will be held at the Club on Saturday 27 July 2024, commencing at 1:00pm, followed by afternoon tea and social tennis. 

All Management Committee positions will be declared vacant.

Please note that members must be financial and 15 years of age or older to be eligible to vote. 

Being part of the Club’s Committee is enjoyable, rewarding and important if you want to play tennis or you want your kids to play tennis. The 
Committee encourages you to come along and get involved.

Several longstanding members of the Committee intend to step down this year and we would love to welcome new members to the 
Management team.

Minutes of the last AGM and General Business, as presented at the meeting, will be discussed.

Please contact Diana Baxter (email: secretary@hprtc.org.au) should you need further details. 

See the following page for a Nomination Form if you are interested in joining the Committee or if you have someone in mind to nominate.
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NOMINATION FORM
Please email prior to the AGM:      
Email your nomination to: secretary@hprtc.org.au

I/We 
Would like to nominate (or put myself 

forward): 

For the position of:

                         I accept the nomination 
                                (signature required) 

Membership Renewals

DUE NOW

To renew your annual membership - due by 1 July 2024 - either follow the link to the HPRTC website or 
use the QR code to complete your payment:

HPRTC Membership Renewal

https://forms.gle/g1vQEMYdZYFuNnx9A
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Membership Information
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2023-2024 Committee Members

Role Name Contact Number(s) Email Address

President Sue Cornish 0401 363 647 president@hprtc.org.au

Secretary Diana Baxter 0421 134 951 secretary@hprtc.org.au

Treasurer Devina Ditchfield 0414 773 093 treasurer@hprtc.org.au

Vice President Alex Chen 0467 832 958 vice.president@hprtc.org.au

Maintenance Officer Mal McDonald 9870 5889 maintenance@hprtc.org.au

Junior Convenor James Ni 0431 471 162 juniors@hprtc.org.au

Night Rep Edda Zhou night1@hprtc.org.au

Midweek Ladies Rep Ros Brereton 9729 3259 ladies@hprtc.org.au

Membership Rep Jeremy Knapp membership@hprtc.org.au

Keys Register Jeremy Knapp key@hprtc.org.au

Head Coach Ben Longridge 0413 619 028 coach@hprtc.org.au

General Committee Don Hamilton 0414 538 336

General Committee Chris Wishart 0401 722 040
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